
on Objection to Planning Application 2013/1598/P 

Dear Mr McEllistrum 

Please find attached an objection to the planning application far redevelopment of student halls of 
residence at Cartwright Gardens (Application2013/1598/P) submitted on behalf of the Sandwich Street 
Residents' Association. This objection is supported by an analysis by Ansley Home of the submitted 
Daylight, Sunlight and Overshadowing Report produced by GIA. 

The Association would request that they are given the opportunity to address the committee when the 
application is reported for decision. 

Regards 


